
 

 
 

NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Solano County Board of Supervisors will be holding 

a public hearing during the course of its regular meeting 

on Tuesday, January 14, 2020, at the Board of 

Supervisors Chambers, Solano County Government 

Center, 675 Texas Street, First Floor, Fairfield, California, 

on the annual update of the English Hills Zone of Benefit 

Capital Improvement Plan. The area of the Plan consists 

generally of English Hills, Allendale, Steiger Hill Road, 

and Gibson Canyon Road, located north of Vacaville and 

west of Interstate 505. For more information, call Matt 

Tuggle at (707) 784-6072. 


